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Pastor Bob Ericson 
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Office Hours 
8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 
Monday - Friday 
 
 

Prayer Chain 
Call the church office  
to have your concern  
placed on the Prayer Chain. 

 

Connect with Nazareth!  
www.naz.org 
facebook.com/MyNazareth 
twitter.com/mynazchurch 
instagram.com/mynazchurch 

 

Be Invitational! 
We encourage you to invite   
your family, friends and neighbors  
to join you in worship  
here at Nazareth. 

Announcements 

 

Mark Your Calendar 

First Communion Classes:  All fifth graders (and all 

those older than fifth grade who have not yet received 

their First Communion) are invited to attend 

Communion classes at 5:00 p.m. Sunday, April 2, and 

Sunday, April 9.  Students of the class will have the 

opportunity to receive their First Communion at the 

Maundy Thursday Worship Service on Thursday, 

April 13.  Email brian.king@naz.org with questions.  

EPIC Funds Available for College Students:  

Education Partners in Covenant (EPIC) is a 

partnership between Nazareth and any participating 

ELCA college in Iowa.  This year, Nazareth will again 

offer students attending one of these colleges a 

minimum of $100 award per school year.  Matching 

funds are available from Grandview, Luther and 

Wartburg colleges.  Application forms may be found 

online at www.naz.org/forms-and-documents.html, at 

the Welcome Desk or at the church office.  A new 

application must be filled out each year.  The deadline 

to apply is May 1, 2017.  For more information, please 

call Jan Glaspie at 266-7589. 

Easter Flowers:  If you would like to order spring 

flowers to be displayed in the Worship Center for 

Easter, please stop by the Welcome Desk to sign up 

and pay for your flowers ($10 each) today. 

Military Bulletin Board:  Nazareth is seeking 

updated photos, along with the service person’s 

name, military branch and rank, from those families 

who have a member (or members) serving in the 

United States Armed Forces.  We desire to honor and 

recognize this important service on our new military 

bulletin board just outside of Fellowship Hall below 

the staircase.  Please deliver your photos and 

information to the Welcome Desk or to the Reception 

Desk by Sunday, April 9.  Email angie.rath@naz.org 

for more information. 

Women’s Ministry Reformation Speaker:  All are 

invited to hear author Kathryn Kleinhans speak next 

Sunday, April 2, at 2:00 p.m. in the nave at St. Paul 

Lutheran Church in Waverly.  Kleinhans has written 

extensively about the life of Martin Luther and is the 

author of the Galatians Bible study from the Gather 

magazine used by Nazareth WELCA members. 

ALPHA/New Members Combo Class:  All are 

welcome, whether you are new to Nazareth or 

you’ve been here for years, to attend this class on 

Wednesdays from 5:30-7:30 p.m., April 19 to May 

24.  Sign up at www.naz.org or contact Jenny 

Nelson at jenny.nelson@naz.org with questions. 

Reformation Book Fair:  Nazareth will continue to 

host the the “Reformation 500 Book Fair” and the 

“Sparkhouse Family Book Fair” in Fellowship Hall 

until Sunday, April 2.  All are welcome to take a 

look at these fantastic resources for all ages as we 

celebrate the 500th Anniversary of the 

Reformation.  We are also seeking volunteers to 

help sell books.  Sign up at the Naz Next Steps 

area today!  Please email Julia Voss at  

julia.voss@naz.org with questions. 

GROW Seminar:  Make plans to join Enrique 

Ochoa and Jenny Nelson as they facilitate 

conversations about discovering your strengths, 

spiritual gifts, passions, narrative and calling.  

Learn about how to use these things in your life  

for God’s purposes.  Register at www.naz.org or 

email jenny.nelson@naz.org with questions. 



March 26, 2017 

The flowers at the altar are in loving memory of her 

husband, Rex Morgan, from Natalie. 

The flowers at the piano are in loving memory of a 

grandson the flowers at the pulpit are in loving 

memory of her husband, Bob, from Darlene Surface. 

Hospitalized (as of March 22):  Eloise Nelson 

Our deepest sympathy to Marie Allan and her family 

as they mourn the loss of her husband, John Allan; to 

Priscilla Myermann and her family as they mourn the 

loss of her mother; to Deb Sturm and her family as 

she mourns the loss of her mother; and to Richard 

Juhl and his family as he mourns the loss of his    

brother. 

Today at Nazareth NAZ Notes Lent at Nazareth 

Sermon - Baptism: Water and the Word (Pastor Dennis Hanson) 

Today’s Text - Romans 6:1-14, Matthew 28:16-20 and Mark 16:14-16 
 

8:30 a.m. 

Prelude - Herzlich tut mich verlangen (Brahms) 

Gathering Hymn - The Church’s One Foundation - #369 (green) 

Hymn of the Day - I Was There to Hear Your Borning Cry - #770 (blue) 

Offering - Herzlich tut mich verlangen (J.S. Bach) 

Sending Hymn - Go, My Children, With My Blessing - #721 (blue) 

Postlude - In the Cross of Christ I Glory (arr. Cherwien) 

 

9:50 a.m 

Gathering Song - The Church’s One Foundation  

Song of the Day - I Was There to Hear Your Borning Cry  

Offering - Jesus, Draw Me Close 

Communion - Good Good Father 

 

11:10 a.m. 

Opening Worship - Lion and the Lamb 

Offering - Good Good Father 

Song of the Day - I Was There to Hear Your Borning Cry 

Closing Worship - I Belong to You 

 

Worship Assistants 

Nathaniel Parrish - Director of Music (8:30/9:50) 

Jordan McDonald - Director of Next Generation Worship (11:10) 

David Spake - Reader (8:30) 

Jim Denholm - Reader (9:50) 

Connie Hansen - Reader (11:10) 

Welcome to Our Visitors!  Whether you’re visiting from across town or out of state, we are so glad you are 

here!  Please stop by the Welcome Desk for an information packet and a special gift.   

As we live in response to God's amazing grace and love, the people of Nazareth value 

Read It! Find (or secure) a copy of 

Luther’s Small Catechism and read 

and pray through the section 

entitled, “The Sacrament of Holy 

Baptism”.  If you need a copy of the 

catechism, contact Pastor Denny. 

Watch It! If you have not already 

done so, sign up for a free account 

with RightNow Media at the Naz 

Next Steps area in Fellowship Hall 

and begin watching any of their 

thousands of Bible-based titles. 

Also, at Nazareth we have a year-

long focus on scripture using video 

and study guide resources available 

at www.thebibleproject.com. 

Live It! What does Holy Baptism 

mean for daily living?  It signifies 

that the ‘old person’ in us, with all 

sins and evil desire, is to be 

drowned and to die through daily 

sorrow for sin;  and then through 

repentance, on the other hand, that 

daily a ‘new person’ is to come forth 

and rise up to live before God in 

righteousness and purity forever.   

§ Rejoice that the Lord renews 

us each day. 

§ Look for an opportunity today 

and this week to allow the ‘new 

person’ in Christ to shine upon 

a family member, co-worker, or 

anyone God puts in your path. 

Lenten Soup Supper:  All are welcome to join 

us for a Lenten Soup Supper from 5:00-5:45 

p.m. each Wednesday throughout the season of 

Lent, just prior to the Lenten Worship Services 

(which begin at 6:00 p.m.).  A freewill offering 

will be taken.  On the menu this week: 

§ White Chicken Chili 

§ Cheeseburger Soup 

Please sign up at Naz Next Steps today to 

volunteer to donate cookies and/or baby carrots 

for the soup suppers.   

Lenten Worship Service is at 6:00 p.m. this 

Wednesday, March 29.  Laura Sohl-Cryer will 

be speaking, and we will be using the Holden 

Evening Prayer worship setting. 

A Lenten Small Group Guide, with a weekly 

devotional that can be used within families, 

within small groups or for individual devotions, 

is available a no cost at the Naz Next Steps 

area.  If you have not already joined a Lenten 

Small Group, but would like to do so, please 

email Jenny Nelson at  jenny.nelson@naz.org. 

U.S. and World Missions 

Thursday Senior Lenten Luncheon:  All 

seniors are invited to join us this Thursday at 

noon in Bethel Hall for a luncheon followed by  

a guest speaker and worship music focused on 

the theme, “The Heart of Jesus: His Story...Our 

Story”.  This week’s menu is a hamburger, 

baked beans, peaches and dessert.  Please 

RSVP to the church office by Wednesday at 

noon.  Cost of the meal is $5. 

Jim and Marissa Stamberg, Nazareth’s Mission 

Partners who are cultivating church leaders in Alaska, 

have the following updates and prayer requests: 

§ Pray that our work via SEND North will be effective 

at making disciples who make disciples, and that 

God will send more workers for the harvest field. We 

have identified about 30 villages in Alaska and 

Northern Canada that we would like to assign new 

missionaries to right now.  

§ Pray that God will provide the money we need to 

purchase an airplane we have been leasing. 

§ Pray a prayer of thanks that Brennan's asthma 

appears to be improving.  

§ Pray for us as we make plans for our next furlough, 

likely to be March 2018 - July 2018.  

§ Pray for those who are struggling due to Seasonal 

Affective Disorder and cabin fever. People are eager 

to get out, but it is still cold.  Suicides and domestic 

violence often increase around this time of the year.  

Pray also for Marissa during this time as April and 

May are often difficult for her. 

§ Pray that our missionaries would be emotionally and 

spiritually healthy, and that they will be ready to help 

those in need in the villages.  

The Nazareth Photo Directories have arrived!   

Pick yours up today at the Welcome Desk!  One copy per family please.   

The directory is free for those whose photos are included.   

The cost of the directory is $10 for those who did not have their photo taken. 

Please call the church office with questions. 

Teen Serve:  All junior and senior high students are 

invited to serve as the hands and feet of Jesus during 

this year’s Teen Serve Work Camp in Butler, Indiana, 

June 25 to July 1.  Call Pastor Brian at 319-883-0178 

or email him at brian.king@naz.org to learn more. 


